
UNION EUROPÉENNE DES MÉDECINS SPÉCIALISTES 
EUROPEAN UNION OF MEDICAL SPECIALISTS 

U.E.M.S. Cardiology Section 
President: 
Prof. Dr. Reinhard Griebenow  
Hoppersheider Weg 10 
D-51467 Bergisch Gladbach 
Tel: +49-2202-293530 
E-mail: griebenow@netcologne.de              
 
 
 
          March, 27th, 2012 
                                                                                                                                                                               
 

 

Dear delegates, 
dear colleagues, 
  

I would like to draw your attention to a one day symposium on "Information transfer in 
medicine - Legal issues in CME/CPD accreditation", organized by the European 
Cardiology Section Foundation (ECSF) and to be held on Sept. 13th, 2012 in Cologne 
(Germany). 
 
Those of us who are frequently organizing meetings, which are sponsored by industry, are 
facing more and more complex and rigorous regulations regarding cooperation with 
industry. In this situation the roles of speakers/authors, even participants, providers, 
sponsors and accreditors, respectively, need to be discussed. 
 
This conference aims at an updated definition on how to handle sponsoring in accredited 
CME/CPD. Please save the date and find further information on the ECSF website under 
http://e-cs-f.org/en/news/save-the-date.html in the future. 
 
I would very much appreciate if you could circulate this invitation to all those persons and 
institutions in your country which might have an interest in this conference (regulatory 
authorities, national accreditors, providers etc.) 
  

I hope to see you in Cologne and remain with 
  

best regards 
  

   

 

Prof. Reinhard Griebenow, MD,PhD, FESC 
President, UEMS Cardiology Section 
Chairman ECSF Board 
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